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SUMMARY 

The outcome of the yesterday’s Mu2e DOE mini review pointed to the importance of further resolving the total cost estimate for the Mu2e Project, including a risk assessment and contingency estimate the project can be confident in. As communicated at the end of yesterday’s meeting, when there is sufficient progress on this we’ll need to schedule a DOE mini-review and decide on a date for CD-3a.  Leading up to this mini-review, there’ll need to be discussions with OHEP on progress developing the Total Project Cost (TPC). These discussions should include potential impacts of a delay in CD-3a, so any cost impact from that is understood, to help inform the decision on when to schedule CD-3a. Please keep us informed of the progress on total project cost, risk and contingency development..
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